
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 21 NOVEMBER 2005

                                                                                                                                                                                                       

EX.251/05  MID TERM REVIEW OF CITY VISION AND PROPOSALS FOR THE DEVELOPMENT OF A CARLISLE LOCAL STRATEGIC PARTNERSHIP (Non-Key Decision)
To consider a Minute Excerpt from the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee of 20 October 2005 concerning the mid-term review of City Vision and proposals for the development of a Carlisle Local Strategic Partnership.  The Overview and Scrutiny Committee had resolved:-

"That the Executive be made aware of the strong concerns of this Committee particularly in relation to the Commissioning model.  The Committee would like the Executive to take its very strong concerns into consideration and the Committee looks forward to further deliberations and the opportunity to comment further on the matter in the future."

Summary of options rejected

None

DECISION

That the Executive has read with interest the comments of the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Commttee and agrees with some of the points raised.  The Town Clerk and Chief Executive is preparing a report for submission to the Executive on 19 December 2005 on progress with the mid term review of City Vision and proposals for the development of a Carlisle Local Strategic Partnership and the comments of the Overview and Scrutiny Committee would be considered in the context of that report.

Reasons for Decision

To respond to the Minute reference from the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee.







